

January 2021 Bulletin

With our best Wishes to all our members a safe and healthy new year from your committee.

MONTHLY MEETING

Tuesday 12th January 2021

<u> 2pm</u>

Andrew J Baker Social change following the end of World War Two

Andrew is a former head teacher and am eminent historian who has a particular interest in social, cultural and political changes during the 20th century.

Via Zoom he will be talking to us and taking questions about the changes that have occurred since 1945 which I'm not sure many of us would regard as "history"!

Full detail about how to join this meeting will follow.

Meopham u3a website

The u3a has recently had a rebranding and you may have noticed that the logo at the top of this bulleting is different. Gus has updated the look of our website accordingly and it looks very smart.

Full details of all the groups and activities can be found there.